
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Praying Friends, 

 

 Psalm 37:5 says, “Commit thy way unto the LORD; trust also in him; and 

he shall bring it to pass.” The Lord desires for us to commit our way unto Him 

and trust that He will accomplish what He desires to do in our lives! The Lord 

used this verse in our hearts this summer to confirm the work that He began 

earlier in the year. Tim, Ronnie Autrey, and the assistant pastor at the church 

traveled to Barahona to do some survey work in July. Thank you to those of you 

who prayed for them. Through this trip as well as God’s leading on our hearts, 

we feel led of the Lord to move to this city and plant a church after our upcoming 

furlough. We have prayed for a place to plant a church as well as the timing for 

this endeavor for some time, and we have committed our way unto the Lord and 

know that He will lead and guide us. This city has 138,000 people without few 

clear gospel preaching churches.  

 We enjoyed the time off from the regular classroom duties in order to 

focus our attention in other areas. We have been visiting a family regularly this 

summer of some of the boys that play with Landon and Elena in the park. One of 

these boys has been faithful in coming to Stephanie’s Sunday school class during 

the summer. Please pray as we seek to reach him and his family and continue 

inviting them to church. A few weeks ago following Stephanie’s lesson, one of 

the girls in the class asked to know more about salvation, and she placed her faith 

in Jesus Christ. Pray as we continue to encourage her and her walk in Christ.  

 We are scheduling more meetings for our furlough next year. Many of 

you have contacted us already and set a date. We are looking forward to being 

with you and reporting about this first term. We will be in the United States from 

May 2019 until March 2020. Please pray also for open doors for new meetings 

as we will need to raise additional ministry support for this new church plant in 

Barahona.  

Committing our way unto Him, 

The Germano Family 

Praises 

 Soul saved 

 Preaching opportunities 

 Successful trip to 

Barahona 

 God’s leading for the 

future 

 Start of the new school 

year 

 New students in our 

Sunday school classes 

 

Prayer Needs 

 Sunday School classes 

 Resurrection Baptist 

Seminary 

 New Life Baptist Church 

 New Life Christian 

Academy 

 New Sunday school 

students and their families 

 Upcoming furlough 
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